
From: Barb MacKenzie <  
Date: April 7, 2024 at 3:19:20 PM ADT 
To: Annette Crummey <ACrummey@townofriverview.ca> 
Subject: Objection to amendments for PID 05005665 (corner of Whitepine Road & Pine 
Glen Road) 

  
 
Riverview Town Council,  
 
This letter in objection to the amendment to re-designate the property located at the 
corner of Pine Glen Road and White Pine Road(PID 05005665) 
 
I have lived in Riverview all my 50 plus years of life, we bought our current home (920 
Cleveland Ave.)in 2009. Since that time eight multi-unit buildings have been built in the 
area. Now town Council is considering adding three more six story multiunit buildings in 
the same area… behind my house. Have you all considered the impact on schools? Traffic 
congestion?(close to the RCMP and fire stations) and the homeowners in the area? 
 
There are many other options that would work well in this area and contribute to the growth 
of Riverview, such as a senior complex, child care facility, or a beautiful green space for all 
residents to enjoy. These are just to name a few. 
 
When we bought this house, it was supposed to be a forever home. Now, if this passes we 
may have to consider selling our home. 
 
I understand the town Council may not realize the impact this will have on the residence in 
this area if you don’t live here. Please consider the impact it will have on those who DO live 
in the area and the others who love this SMALL town. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Mackenzie 
 
 




